
To Warden Ed Ketchabaw and Members of Elgin County Council: 

 

 

The Board of the Rodney-Aldborough Agricultural Society would like to express 

appreciation for the County grant award of $5,165 to help with costs of hosting 

the Rodney Fair 2024.  This year is the Society’s 170th anniversary and the Board is 

proud to be carrying on this long-standing tradition on behalf of the residents of 

West Elgin.  Plans are well underway for another exciting event from Friday, 

September 13 to Sunday, September 15, 2024 with the theme “Wild Wild West 

Elgin”. 

 

The Board would be honoured to have Warden Ed Ketchabaw help officially open 

the Fair on Friday evening, September 13, 2024 at 7 p.m., and of course, we invite 

all Members of County Council and County Staff to attend. 

 

Once again, thank you so much for your generous grant and for your ongoing 

support of the Rodney Fair. 

 

We look forward to seeing y’all in Wild Wild West Elgin! 

 

Sincerely,  

Sandra Van Breda 

R.A.A.S President 


